

# Newsletter 10 February 2021

www.ljbaptist.com.au

🔀 church@ljbc.wa.edu.au

9400 2310

F Lake Joondalup Baptist Church

#### College—New Principal, Staff & Students

As the new school year (finally) starts off, please be prayerful for our new College Principal, Paul Sonneman-Smith as he moves from an acting role into the permanent position of College Principal. Pray for College Staff across all year levels from Kindergarten to Year 12, and for all our students, including those new to the College this year; those in their final year; those facing particular challenges.

The College Commissioning Service will be held a little later this year and will be somewhat different to comply with COVID requirements. More details to come.









#### CAP MONEY COURSE

Thursdays
4 & 11 March
7:30pm start
In the comfort of your
own home via ZOOM

For more info: Scott 0438 398 413 https://capmoney.org/en\_AU/joinac ourse/5ffbffc29f7b003f8b066e92



We have a special opportunity to help those who have lost homes and property in the bushfires in the Perth area during February 2021. Please give to the Baptist Relief Fund Inc. Money raised will be used to help Baptist churches support their local communities. Donations of \$2 or more are tax deductible. The preferred method of giving is online giving via Baptist Financial Service's Giveway portal:

Giveway portal: https://www.giveway.org.au/bfsgiveway/baptist-relieffund-inc---tax-deductible

Thank you for your prayerful consideration in regards to financially supporting the Baptist Relief Fund.

Please join with us in prayer for the victims of this event, and fire, emergency, relief workers and the many families who are suffering right now, as they respond to this unfolding event.

## christians against poverty

### **CAP Prayer Volunteers**

Anyone interested in becoming a prayer volunteer for CAP contact Ginny:

0477 702 448 or ginny.allan@capaust.org